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2nd February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

YEAR 6 BAKE SALE 

 

As part of our PSHE learning this half term, the children have been reflecting on their dreams 

and goals.  In recent weeks they have been thinking of ways in which they could help others, 

with a focus of making the world a better place.   

 

The children have decided to hold a bake sale, which the school would like to support them 

in doing.  Each class has decided on a chosen charity:  Woodpeckers will raise money for 

MacMillan and Magpies have decided to raise money for the RSPCA. 

 

The sale will take place after school on Thursday 22nd February between 3.30pm – 3.45pm.  

We will ask the children to bring any donations of cakes into school on that Thursday in a 

named container.  The Woodpeckers will sell their cakes / biscuits on the KS2 playground, 

and the Magpies will sell theirs on the KS1 playground.   

 

Due to allergies, we ask that all donations are nut free. 

 

We understand that the children (and yourselves) are busy so there is no expectation for 

everyone to bake or attend, but if your child is able to join us to sell their creations, we would 

appreciate it if you could click the link below to confirm.  The link also includes arrangements 

for going home afterwards.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/zgineaKd0L 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Hall and Mrs Ni-Luaine 
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